
 
 
 
   

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Please find below important information regarding Year 6 to Year 7 Transition. 
 
The Parent/Carer Pack can be accessed from the Moving from primary to secondary school: 
information for parents web page. The Parent/Carer Pack contains the Application for Year 7 
Placement 2021 form (the Application Form). 

Due to the impact of coronavirus (COVID-19), adjustments to the state wide Year 6 to 7 timeline 
have been made by D.E.T. These changes give parents and carers an increased timeline to return the 
application form. 

Due to remote and flexible learning arrangements currently in place, Streeton Primary School is 
unable to distribute the 2020 parent/carer pack to every Year 6 family in hard copy from the 
commencement of Term 2 2020.To ensure all parents/carers of Year 6 students have access to this 
key document. Please see the link below so you can download the form now. 

Parents and carers of Year 6 students can access the Year 7 placement information pack and 
application form from below. 

 
1. Download a Year 7 placement information pack and application form (docx - 496.24kb). You can also 

download the standalone application form (docx - 456.9kb).  
2. Find your local secondary school or preferred schools at findmyschool.vic.gov.au. You can also read 

about how to choose a school that's right for your family. 
3. Complete the form and return it to your primary school by Friday 29 May 2020 –  

Attention: Mrs M Tsantis.  Please email the form to remotelearning@streetonps.vic.edu.au 
4. If your preferences include non-local schools, you should read about school zones and how they 

work. 
 
Year 7 placement is decided by secondary schools. However, all communication about placement 
must be with the primary coordinator until the placement is confirmed. 
 
You will receive notification of your child's Year 7 placement on Wednesday 19 August 2020. 
 
Your child's new secondary school will then contact you later in the year to let you know about Year 
7 orientation. 
  
More information is available in the Schools Pack, on the Transition Year 6 to 7 web page. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Bronwen Lamond 

Principal 
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